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Memo      http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
To:
          Parents   





From           Beth McCarthy



Date:           September 26, 2011

· Kindergarten Registration is being held the week of Oct 11th – 14th.  If your child will be entering Kindergarten in September 2012, please visit the school during the morning to register him/her for school.  You will need to bring their immunization card and either a birth certificate or Medicare Card for proof of age.
· Reminder to Parents fees are due for grade 2-3 students for homework folder and agenda is $12.00 and for grade K-1 homework folder is $2.00.  
· If you plan to volunteer at the school, you need to complete policy 701 and forward us a copy of your results.  This can be done online at:  701.nbed.nb.ca.   You must also have a criminal record check done; forms can be picked up at the school.  If you have any problems, please contact the school.  
· Please note, when dropping your child off at school in the morning or picking them up at the end of the day, please park in the lower parking lot.  If you have an aunt, uncle or grandparents picking your child up, please inform them of this practice. 
· September 28th – a.m. School pictures 

12:30 p.m. Terry Fox Walk – All are welcome to join us on the track for the walk. Please have raised funds in by Wednesday, Sept. 28th.
· On Thursday, September 29th students will be treated to a presentation from Kouchibouguac National Park called “Lady Beetlemania”.  This presentation is free of charge.

· There will be a free wellness event held on October 1st from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm at the Golden Hawk Recreation Complex Miramichi.  Activities will include the grand reopening of the tennis courts and JMH Track, a skateboard demo, a tennis demo, lifeguard & synchronized swimming demo, demo by the Miramichi Whitecaps, a healthy barbeque and information booths.  Participation in the events is free for the day.  Register your commitment at www.wellness.ca to enter you name to win great prizes.
· Fall Fair was a huge success and fun was had by all.  A big Thank You to everyone who helped!










